
 
 

         

 
  

      

     

 

 

          

 

 

   

 

    

 

   

 

    

 

 

    

         

     

     

   

        

 

   

 

 

            

       

   

     

  

     

  

 

       

      

    

        

  

      

    

THE STATE EDUCATION DEPARTMENT / THE UNIVERSITY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK 

CHARTER SCHOOL OFFICE 

ROOM 5N EB Mezzanine, 89 WASHINGTON AVENUE, ALBANY NY, 12234 

Tel. 518/474-1762; Fax 518/474-1405; charterschools@nysed.gov 

To: School Leaders and Board Chairs of All Charter Schools 

From: David Frank, Executive Director 

Date: March 5, 2019 

Subject: Non-applicability of the State Aid Waiver for Charter School Snow Days 

In accordance with Education Law §2851(2)(n), charter schools are required to provide at least 

as much instructional time during a school year as required of other public schools. The law does 

not specifically require charter schools to provide 180 days of instruction. Instead, charter 

https://stateaid.nysed.gov/ftecalc/calcfte.htm
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